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MARK S. GHILARDUCCI 

DIRECTOR 

May 5, 2020 

Mr. Oliver Chi, City Manager 

City of Huntington Beach 

2000 Main Street 

Huntington Beach, CA 92648 

Dear Mr. Chi: 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the City of Huntington Beach COVID-19 

Beach Access Plan. The plan is consistent with the Governor’s March 19, 2020 
Executive Order EO-N-33. Therefore, beaches operated by the City of 

Huntington Beach are permitted to reopen under this beach management 

plan. Vigilance will be necessary to support successful implementation and 

prevent unsafe conditions. 

Thank you for your ongoing collaboration and leadership during this critical time. 

We appreciate your commitment to protect the health of the public while 

providing safe beach recreation. 

Sincerely, 
 

MARK S. GHILARDUCCI 

Director, Governor’s Office of Emergency Services 

WADE CROWFOOT 

Secretary, California Natural Resources Agency 

3650 SCHRIEVER AVENUE, MATHER, CA 95655 

(916) 845-8506 TELEPHONE (916) 845-8511 FAX 

www.CalOES.ca.gov 

http://www.caloes.ca.gov/



